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The Official Newsletter of the
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www.frontporchdays.com

POST
Save the Date:

Front Porch Days is May 19th and May 20th
Front Porch Days is fast approaching. Front Porch Days is our 

huge neighborhood gathering during May and includes music, local 
organizations, vendors, pie baking contest, petting zoo, family fishing 
day, pony rides, jump castles, crafts, food, and more.

Excited? Here are the highlights of the upcoming activities and 
dates: 

•	 Saturday, May 12th: Spring Community Wide Garage/Front 
Porch Sale

•	 Saturday, May 19th: Races, AND Plum Creek Garden Tour

•	 Sunday, May 20th, 12PM to 4PM: Front Porch Days Carnival, 
the Pie Baking Contest, and more at Fergus Park

•	 Sunday May 20th: People’s Choice Awards is the band playing 
again this year! They will be performing from 2-4, so bring 
your blankets or lawn chairs and come enjoy the music!

•	 Sunday May 20th: Family Fishing Day and Youth Tournament 
from 3-6 PM 

Front Porch Days is a great time to get out with your family and 
neighbors. The entertainment and many of the events are FREE. 
Money is needed to purchase food, drinks, and products from vendors 
and community groups or to participate in the washers tournament 
or races (on Saturday May 19th –https://tinyurl.com/2018fpdraces).

Have a baker in the family? Pull out that favorite recipe and start 
practicing your dough-rolling skills. The pie baking contest also has 
a new twist on the format, including age groups! Visit the event 
website to locate the pie registration form. 

Interested in selling something? We are accepting vendor booth 
applications for booth spaces. Visit the website to locate the vendor 
booth form. If you’re an artist, craftsperson, business, or community 

group, we want you! Contact Melody Stein at pcoffice@goodwintx.
com to ask questions or get a booth application. Also, the application 
is posted online at www.frontporchdays.com.

Interested in another aspect of Front Porch Days? You can direct 
general questions about the event to the Recreation Committee at 
plumcreekrecreationcommittee@gmail.com.

Volunteers Needed- as always Plum Creek social events need 
volunteers. It can be as simple as packing packets, standing at a 
street corner to cheer on walkers and runners, setting out garbage 
cans, placing sponsorship signs around the park or judging the pies. 
You can sign up online here - http://tinyurl.com/2018fpdvolunteers

Start cleaning out those closets and get ready for Plum Creek’s 
Spring Community Garage Sale to be held

Saturday, May 12th, from dawn until dusk. So, while you 
are doing your spring cleaning and you run across things you 
no longer want—hold onto them for a bit longer and sell them 
at Plum Creek’s Community Garage Sale! Remember-- one 
neighbor’s trash is another’s treasure! All homeowners may 
participate and should display their items on their front lawn 
for better crowd control. Our goal is to encourage visitors to 
park on the streets and not in alleys. Your cooperation is greatly 
appreciated and will help us to have a safe and pleasant garage 
sale experience. Also, kids are welcome to earn money by selling 
baked goods or drinks! So, start saving bags for your customers 
to take home their treasures in and newspapers for wrapping 
breakable items.

MAKE A CLEAN SWEEP WITH THE
COMMUNITY-WIDE GARAGE SALE MAY 12TH
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PLUM CREEK HOA MANAGER
	 Adriane Carbajal..............plumcreekmanager@goodwintx.com

PLUM CREEK POST AND WEEKLY ENEWS
	 Melody Stein.................................... pcoffice@goodwintx.com

COMMUNITY CENTER RESERVATION QUESTIONS
	 Melody Stein.................................... pcoffice@goodwintx.com

DOG PARK COMMITTEE
	 (Open)....................plumcreekdogparkcommittee@gmail.com

COMPLIANCE ASSISTANCE TEAM
	 (Open)plumcreekcomplianceassistancecommittee@gmail.com

LAKE/PARK COMMITTEE
	 Linda Campbell & Gary Gibbs................................................ 		
	 ............................... plumcreeklakeparkcommittee@gmail.com

GARDEN COMMITTEE
	 Sandra Gonzalez........plumcreekgardencommittee@gmail.com

POOL COMMITTEE
	 Scott Brown & Amy Canaan................................................... 		
	 ......................................plumcreekpoolcommittee@gmail.com

RECREATION COMMITTEE
	 Jennifer Crosby........................................................................ 		
	 ............................. plumcreekrecreationcommittee@gmail.com

SAFETY & NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH COMMITTEE
	 Tim McHutchion..........plumcreeksafetycommittee@gmail.com 
WELCOME COMMITTEE
	 Arcelia & Gary Gibbs.............................................................. 		
	 ...............................plumcreekwelcomecommittee@gmail.com

HOA OFFICE PHONE....................................512.262.1140

PLUM CREEK HOA WEBSITE:..www.plumcreektxhoa.com

Committee Contacts

STREET LIGHTS, ROAD REPAIRS, STREET SIGNS
	 City of Kyle Public Works Dept...................... 512.262.3024 
	 ................................................................pw@cityofkyle.com

TRI SHIELD SECURITY...............................512-486-9955

ANIMAL CONTROL
	 City of Kyle Animal Control .......................... 512.268.8800

SOLID WASTE
	 TDS Customer Care Dept ..........................1.800.375.8375

POWER OUTAGES
	 PEC ............................................................1.888.883.3379

SCHOOLS
	 Hays CISD .................................................... 512.268.2141 
	 Negley Elementary .........................................512-268.8501 
	 Barton Middle School .................................... 512.268.1472 
	 Hays High School .......................................... 512.268.2911

Important Numbers

YOU SHOULD RECIEVE THE PLUM CREEK PRESS 
EACH MONTH ON OR BEFORE THE 10TH.

Newsletter Info
PUBLISHER
Peel, Inc........................www.PEELinc.com, 512-263-9181
Article Submission...announcements@plumcreektxhoa.com
Advertising.................................advertising@PEELinc.com

	 Please support the advertisers that make the Plum Creek 
Post possible. If you would like to support the newsletter 
by advertising, please contact our sales office at 512-
263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com. The advertising 
deadline is the 8th of the month prior to the issue.

Advertising Info

CLASSIFIEDS
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) 
run at no charge to Plum Creek residents, limit 30 words, please 
e-mail forestcreek@peelinc.com.com
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) 
are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 
512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

READY. SET.
SUMMER!
YMCA of Austin Camps offer 
children & teens safe, exciting, 
and memory-making experiences. 
At the Y, campers gain a sense of 
accomplishment, build relationships, 
and find their sense of belonging.

 
Summer Camp Registration Now Open
- For ages 4-14

- 5 days a week

- Sites in Travis, Hays and Bastrop Counties

- Financial assistance is available

SPACES ARE LIMITED!

Learn more and register at AustinYMCA.org/camp
or call Program Services at 512.236.9622
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4Sight 
Computer Vision Syndrome 

How many digital devices have you used today?                 
Computers, tablets, digital screens and smartphones are             
playing a much bigger role in our lives now than 20 years                       
ago. Extended hours on digital devices causes its own set                   
of vision problems known as Computer Vision Syndrome.               
The most commons symptoms are eye strain, blurred               
vision, fatigue, dry eyes, and headaches.  
 

 Dry eye is usually the biggest problem with Computer                   
Vision Syndrome. Blink frequency decreases by nearly             
50% when you look at a digital screen compared to any                     
other activity. Blinking less means fewer tears are produced                 
and your eyes dry out. It’s tough to remember to blink                     
more often, so be sure to take at least a 20 second break                         
every 20 minutes - walk around the office, look out a                     
window, just be sure to look at something different than                   
your screen. This helps stimulate normal blinking speeds               
periodically through the day. Angle your desk away or                 
redirect overhead air vents or fans, which can quickly dry                   
eyes. 
 

Lighting also plays a big role. Be sure to adjust lights                         
that reflect off your screen causing glare. You can do this                     
by angling the screen away from bright windows or                 
overhead lights, and place any desk or floor lamps to the                     
side of your screen (not directly in front of or behind you).  
 

Finally, make sure you’ve had a thorough eye exam                     
within the last year. A minor eye muscle imbalance can                   
cause headaches, eye strain and blurred vision, especially if                 
you have a small prescription, or your glasses/contacts               
need updating. Anti-glare coatings on your glasses specific               
for digital screens are also tremendously beneficial.  
 

While digital screens aren’t going away anytime soon,                   
we can make our day-to-day experience with them much                 
more comfortable by making some of the above               
adjustments.  
 

Dr. Virginia Kekahuna, O.D. 
 

 
 

     Opening Spring 2018  at Kohlers Crossing & Benner Rd. 

 

Visit us at www.bolingroofs.com
512-627-3113
Call Us For A Free Roof Inspection

FREE?
DID YOU SAY

www.PEELinc.com

YES! YOUR NEWSLETTER IS
PROVIDED 100% FREE OF CHARGE 
and is made possible by the  
advertisers within. Please frequent
their businesses and let them
know where you saw their 
advertisement.  While there, 
be sure to say “Thanks!”

PEEL, INC.
community newsletters
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FirstStar Rewards Checking

On balances up  
to $15,000

05%APY*2.
Earn interest on your money

MEMBER FDIC

*Annual Percentage Yield (APY) accurate as of August 31, 2017. A minimum of $50 to open account. Rate tiers are 
as follows: Reward Rates 2.05% APY applies to balances of $.01-$15,000 and 0.50% APY will be paid on balances over 
$15,000 as long as qualifications are met each monthly qualification cycle. Base Rate 0.05% APY will be earned on 
balances if qualifications are not met. All Balances will earn 2.05% APY to 0.50% APY as long as qualifications are 
met each cycle. Rates may change after the account is opened. Fees may reduce earnings. Account available to Texas 
Residents only. ATM fee refunds are provided only if qualifications are met within qualification cycle.

ATM fee refunds are awarded on next statement cycle after qualifications are met.

To earn your rewards, just do the following transactions and activities in your FirstStar Rewards Checking account during each 
monthly qualification cycle: (1) have 10 debit card purchases post and clear per monthly qualification cycle (not ATM transactions), 
(2) have 1 recurring direct deposit of ACH auto debit post and clear per monthly qualification cycle, (3) enroll and receive free 
paperless eStatements.

JIM SHERWOOD
Kyle Banking Center Manager
jsherwood@firstlockhart.com

Stop by our Kyle office and see
me for all your financial needs.

FLNB-Peel Ad.indd   1 9/5/17   12:18 PM
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The Plum Creek eNews is a weekly email for Plum Creekers 
containing neighborhood watch information, upcoming event 
information, and just about anything else one might need to know 
about the HOA. Typically, the email is sent once per week, on 
Thursday. 

The eNews has been designed as an 'Opt-In' email, as to not 
bother anyone just wishing to visit the HOA website on occasion. 
If you're interested, please add your email to the list by following 
these instructions:

1.	 Visit www.plumcreektxhoa.com. 
2.	 Click Resident Sign In
3.	 This is a new website so everyone signs up as a New User.  
	 a.  Owners are added to the directory from the HOA  	
	       accounting software. 				  
	 b.  Tenants contact the HOA office to be added into the 	
	      directory before you can register. 
4.	 Once you sign in, the website will take to your resident 

dashboard in the Home tab. 
5.	 In the My Account box click Subscriptions tab.
6.	 Select Edit Communication Preferences 
7.	 In the Communication Preferences, click the box next to 

Weekly eNews
8.	 Start receiving the Weekly email as early as next week! 

If you add your email and do not receive the e-News the following 
Thursday, please email pcoffice@goodwintx.com. 

Plum Creek residents are invited to join the Lake and Parks 
Committee for an afternoon of fishing at the lake

We’ll have prizes for kids in each age category:

4-12 year olds and 13-17 year olds 

Learn how to be a better fisherman from our Texas Parks and 
Wildlife Department Angler Education Instructor 

Catch and release only. Night crawlers provided or bring your 
favorite artificial lures. Loaner rods provided. 

Residents are asked to wear their REC Tags.

It is that time again – Spring! Time to start sprucing up 
lawns and gardens. 

While you are working on that fabulous garden, please 
consider showing off all your hard work by volunteering 
to be one of the gardens featured on our annual “Garden 
Tour”. This year’s Garden Tour is scheduled for May 19th 
from 9:00 am to 11:00 am. Contact Sandy Gonzalez at 
plumcreekgardencommittee@gmail.com if you would like 
to have your garden featured, or if you want more details. 

Yard of the Month judging begins April 1st. You can 
nominate any garden in our neighborhood, including your 
own. Nominations for the first round of judging are due by 
March 31st, but you can continue submitting nominations 
up until May 31st. The Garden Committee will be judging 
yards for April, May, and June using the following criteria: 
curb appeal; overall design; weed control; pruned & healthy 
trees and shrubs; and, clean & neat edgings and borders. 
Judging will be done the first week of the month, and signs 
will be placed in the winning yards. Gift cards will also be 
awarded. 

If you have tried unsuccessfully to grow grass on your 
lawn – and you want something other than mulch as an 
option – how about “groundcovers?” Soil preparation is one 
of the keys to success. Clear the soil of any weeds or grass 
[being careful not to damage existing tree roots], and amend 
with compost and organic matter [at least 6 inches of well-
amended soil to help establish a healthy root system]. Plan 
on buying about four plants per square foot if you are using 
4-inch pots. Some groundcovers can be mowed, and some 
might need to be trimmed back occasionally. Some weeding 
will be necessary until the groundcover grows thick enough 
to crowd out the weeds. 

Some of the groundcovers that do well in our area include: 
dwarf monkey grass, horseherb, leadwort plumbago, oregano, 
periwinkle, pigeonberry, sedges, frogfruit, silver ponyfoot, 
and mint. Keep in mind sun and water requirements for 
these before you plant. Oregano, for example, does best in 
full sun, while pigeonberry prefers shade. 

If you have questions or comments, contact Sandy 
Gonzalez at plumcreekgardencommittee@gmail.com. Thank 
you for making our neighborhood wonderful. 

Garden Tour and 
Yard of the Month

Sponsored by Cabelas
Sunday, May 20th 3pm - 6pm

Have You Registered for the Plum 
Creek Weekly eNews Yet?

Family Fishing Day and 
Youth Tournament
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• 
Stepping Stone 
School • Plum Creek 

Awarded Best in Childcare 

for the 19th Year 

New Campus Now Open 
at Plum Creek in Kyle! 

Limited placement available. 

Infant Care •Preschool• Pre-K 
After-School • Summer Camp 

(512) 262-7409 • SteppingStoneSchool.com

Located at Kohlers Crossing 
and Jack C. Hays

1020 Lightfoot St.
Kyle, TX 78640



Copyright © 2018 Peel, Inc.	 Plum Creek Post - April 2018  7

PLUM CREEK POST

Haupt Bucket Pool is scheduled to open April 2nd. All new 
residents will need their Pool Key and Recreational IDs!

New residents can obtain the ADT pool key card at the HOA 
Office at 4100 Everett Ste. 150. Residents, 11 years or older, must 
have a Rec Tag (recreational ID) to use the pools, fish at the lake, play 
at the basketball courts or go to the dog park. Rec tags are issued to 
any homeowner, tenant, or resident family member.

Tenants are charged $25 for each new Rec Tag. At the end of the 
lease period, tenants are encouraged and expected to return Rec Tags 
to the HOA Office. When a Rec Tag is returned, $15 of the original 
$25 per Rec Tag is reimbursed. For example, a family of 4 (all 11 
and older) renting a home in Plum Creek must purchase 4 Rec Tags 
at an original cost of $100. At the end of the lease period with the 
return of all 4 Rec Tags to the HOA Office, the family is reimbursed 
$60. This helps improve security at the pools and offset the cost of 
continual Rec Tag issuance to rental addresses due to turnover.

If lost, homeowners and tenants can purchase a replacement Rec 
Tag for $10. 

One pool key is issued per address. If lost or a second one is needed, 
they are available for $25.00 at the HOA Office. The office only 
accepts checks or money orders. Also, you need to call the office, 
at 512-262-1140, if you receive a key that is not working properly. 

Please remember to have your pool key and Rec Tag available when 
entering the pool. If you do not have both cards when attending the 
pools, you may be asked to leave.  

Quarterly payments become due on:
January 1st, April 1st, July 1st & October 1st 

The quarterly dues payment for 2018 is $147.70. Peninsula- $486.67 
quarterly. Prepayments accepted.  You have 30 days to send in the payment 

before a $36.00 late fee is applied. 

The payment address is: (This payment address has not changed)
Plum Creek HOA

c/o Goodwin Processing Center
PO Box 93447

Las Vegas, NV 89193-3447
**include your account number

You can contact the Plum Creek HOA office at 512-262-1140 to 
request your account number, or log in to the Plum Creek website www.
plumcreektxhoa.com and go to the Home Tab and click on Account 
History on the resident dashboard and you can view your account number. 

Set up ACH Draft: 
Visit www.goodwintx.com/payonline to setup to an ACH draft. Select 

the Make A Payment button at the bottom of the page. 
Management ID: 6587
Association ID: APLM

AT THE FENCE
HAUPT POOL OPENING

The Haupt bucket pool will open April 2nd.

When lifeguards are not on duty, adult supervision, 18 
and up, is required. Swim at your own risk.

Open Swim: 8 AM to 10 PM

Open Swim: Open to members, their families and 
accompanied guests. 

Use you pool key card to access the pool. Your HOA 
account needs to be current for you key card to work. 

ANNUAL MEETING

All Residents Welcome

2018 Annual Meeting Date: April 5th, 2018

Sign-in starts at 5:45 PM, Meeting starts at 6:30 PM

Plum Creek Golf Course Banquet Room

SIP AND SEW

April, a month of warmth and inspiration! Come join our 
group, we are always full of fun ideas!

Bring your project…need help or show your talent! You 
will find punch needle, crocheting, needlepoint, rug hooking, 
quilting, mending and more!  Join Sip and Sew, the second 
Tuesday of the month, April 10th, 6:30-8:45 pm….Haupt/
Fergus Community Center    

Any questions, please contact: Iris Sandle: 512-405-0054 
or Sandra Sigler : 512-405-0187

Come, Sip and Sew! 

CITY WIDE CLEAN UP MAY 12

Bring all that stuff in the garage you've been meaning to 
get rid of! This free clean-up event is for City of Kyle residents 
only and identification will be required. Bring a current Kyle 
utility bill and valid photo ID. Takes place from 8 a.m.-11:30 
a.m. on Dacy Lane near Seton Hospital. More information 
to come soon.

Plum Creek HOA Dues 
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(Continued on Page 10)

OUR COMPANY: Urbane coatings floor treatments turn 
blah into beautiful! We use the highest quality resin, stain 
or custom finish to create new floors for our clientele.

OUR EXPERIENCE: Whether the treatment is indoor, 
outdoor, new or refinished, residential or commercial, 
we’ve been there and done that over the last 15 years!  
We’re the epoxy and cement floor coatings experts.

OUR MISSION: We provide the best value, service, 
consultation and quality solutions.  We have been tried 
and tested and always outperform our competition.  Our 
work is guaranteed and our quality can’t be beat!

www.UrbaneConcreteCoatings.com  
concrete@UrbaneConcreteCoatings.com
F A M I L Y  O W N E D  &  O P E R A T E D

512.791.7453

Make Your Patio More Relaxing!

We are your concrete 
coating experts! Turn your garage 

into a showroom!

Deed Restriction Violations
Plum Creek HOA management is scheduled to inspect the 

property twice a month for violations of the deed restrictions. Spot 
inspections occur on an as needed basis.

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS:

1. How long do I have to cure (fix) the violation? The violation 
needs to be cured by the next violation drive to avoid further violation 
notices. Contact us if you have questions regarding the time frame 
to cure a violation.

2. Do I maintain the planting strip between the sidewalk and 
the street? Each owner maintains their lot to the street curb. The 
section of grass/lawn between the sidewalk and street is part of each 
homeowner's lot. Check the lot survey provided at closing.

3. How can I plant new grass or replace a tree when watering 
is restricted? There are several options to consider-You can request 
a watering variance from the City of Kyle to water additional days 
for new plants. Also, hand watering is allowed during many stages 
of water restrictions. Drip irrigation is another tool to help establish 
trees.

4. Is xeriscaping allowed? Yes, and it is encouraged. Plum Creek 
adopted an approved plant list which includes native low water 

usage plants. You can get very creative on a minimal budget adding 
xeriscaped lawn features to your yard. See what works for your budget 
and how much time you want spend with yard maintenance. Take 
a drive around the neighborhood and see what other residents have 
installed. Remember: adding xeriscaping is a permanent architectural 
change to the exterior of your home and requires the submission of 
the ARC form and plans. 

MOST COMMON VIOLATIONS:

1. Screening of trash cans: Trash cans cannot be stored in the 	
	      driveways or alleyways. They need to be stored in one of the 	
	     following places to avoid receiving future violation notices:

	 a. Inside the garage

	 b. Behind the property fence

	 c. Behind an approved screen

	 d. Behind a bush so as not to be visible from the alleyway

2. Yard Maintenance:

    Weeds:
The yard should be free of high weeds, weeds that grow through 
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Plum Creek Post contents, 
or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, 
website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of 
solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other 
self amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed permission 
from the Plum Creek Homeowners Association and Peel, Inc. The information in 
the Plum Creek Post is exclusively for the private use of Plum Creek residents only.

(Continued from Page 8)

Probate – Wills & Estates – Mediations
Divorce – Paternity – Adoptions – Child Support – Custody

877-629-5353

Serving Hays County since 1998

www.bolinglawfirm.com

1301 S. Old Stagecoach Road, Kyle, Tx 78640
We Have Moved!

Pardon our remodeling

the fences, weeds that grow over the sidewalks, curbs and driveways.

Dead Yard:
Bald spots or dirt circles are not part of a maintained yard. Search 

the internet for options to help with dirt circles/ bald spots. Here 
are some options to explore, options may need prior approval before 
installation:

1. Add a mulch bed with edging

2. Add xeriscaped landscaping or other landscaping feature. 

3. Trim tree limbs to allow more sun to get to the grass.

4. Add seed or sod in areas and hand water as needed.

5. Amend the soil. 

Need other ideas: Drive the neighborhood and see what your 
neighbors have added in their yards, consult the Garden Committee 
and/or the Compliance Assistance Team with questions or consult 
with a local nursery. 

Plant or install landscape features within your own budget and 
maintenance capabilities. 

**An Architectural change request form needs to be submitted 
when changing from a sod yard to a xeriscaped yard. 

Bushes:
Keep bushes neatly trimmed and out of walking paths, sidewalks 

and alleyways.

Trees:
Tree limbs should be trimmed 7 feet above sidewalks and 14 feet 

over streets. Tree limbs and bushes on corner lots should not block 
line of sight for upcoming street signs and intersection.

Not sure about trimming tree limbs? Refer to tree trimming 
documents, consult an arborist or local nursery or search internet.

3. Sheds:
Sheds are allowed, but need prior approval before installation. 	

The Declaration indicates that the shed materials need to match 	
the existing home. Turn in the architectural request form along 	
with a survey of your lot and a picture of the shed you want to 	
install to the HOA office. Approval usually occurs within 7-10 	
business days. 
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• Zero down with low interest financing
• Smart home upgrades with energy monitoring
• 20 year warranty
• Instant rebates from Zoi Solar

• Federal tax and utility rebates

TAKE YOUR  
POWER BACK! 

The Texas Tribune reports that “The Electric Reliability Council of Texas expects to have barely enough power to meet demand from June 
through September, which will result in sky-high power prices...”

BOOK A FREE CONSULTATION & ENERGY AUDIT.

Did you 
know?
“ The Electric Reliability 
Council of Texas expects 
to have barely enough 
power to meet demand 
from June through Sep-
tember, which will result 
in sky-high power prices...” 

 - The Texas Tribune 

Learn more at  
www.zoisolar.com

Pay no money down and  
earn energy credits before  
the summer sizzle!

Call/Text Bryant at 512-963-6343 · bwilson@zoisolar.com · Hablo Español - Jorel 512-402-4591

At Zoi Solar we’re passionate about the environment as well  
as educating and empowering our customers – and as fellow  
consumers we certainly don’t want rolling blackouts or the city 
telling when we can use our power. Let’s talk about your options!
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